
 
 

  

 

Holiday Notice 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Amada Malaysia office will close for New Year holiday from 31 Dec 2020 (Thu) to 3 

Jan 2021 (Sun). Our business operation will resume as usual on 4 Jan 2021 (Mon). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will response your queries and process orders immediately once we are back to 

operation. We are thankful for your understanding and please accept our apology for 

the inconvenience that may cause. 

 

We truly appreciate your business throughout the year and are grateful for the trust 

you placed in us. We hope to have the privilege of continue business with you in the 

future. 

 

Our best wishes to you for happiness, health and prosperity in the new year of 2021. 

 

 

From the Management of 

AMADA (MALAYSIA) SDN BHD 

31 Dec 2020 Thu Office closure 

01 Jan 2021 Fri Public Holiday 

02 Jan 2021 Sat Weekend 

03 Jan 2021 Sun Weekend 

04 Jan 2021 Mon Resume business 

AMADA (MALAYSIA) SDN BHD 

Website: www.amada.co.jp/asean/aap/ 

Penang Branch: No.2978-02, 2nd Floor, Chai Leng Complex, Jalan Baru, Seberang Prai, 13700 Butterworth, Penang. Tel: 04-398 2563 Fax: 04-398 2561 
Johor Bahru Branch: No.1, Jalan Kempas Utama 3/4, Taman Kempas Utama, 81200 Johor Bahru, Johor. Tel: 07-559 0681 Fax: 07-559 0685 


